
On Monday your child/ren will be bringing home a 

strip of raffle tickets for you to purchase/sell. 

This year, we have some amazing hampers waiting to be won

including; a pamper hamper, book/toy hamper, alcohol hamper

and an Easter hamper.

We would like to thank Tesco for donating some lovely prizes. 

All proceeds from the sale of tickets will go directly back into the

School Association to enhance the children’s learning. 

If you would like to purchase any further tickets or have

friends/relatives wishing to buy some prior to the draw, please call in

to the office they will be happy to issue extra tickets. 

Mr Horner will draw the winning tickets on 

Friday 26th March  

Thank you for your on going support. As always, it is greatly

appreciated. 

Best wishes and Good Luck!

Chesterton School Association 

Easter Raffle
£1

Per Strip

 


